Wolf Trappers
Need Permits

With the close of the regular
;mping geason for mink, mar-
ten and land otter, it is neces-
sary for wolf trappers to obtain
a wolf trapping permit from the
?‘usku Department of Fish and
e.
apping scason closed Jan-
uary 22 in Game Management
Units 1A, 1B, 2, 3, and 4 and
January 31 in Units 1C and 5.
Applications for wolf trap-
ping are available from any
Fish and Game office, said
John Crawford, southeastern
regional  game  supervisor.
When  applying, the trapper
should be sure to include his
trapping license number and
the exact arca he wishes to:
trap. He added there 1s no
cost for the permit.




